Broward Sheriff's Office 2601 West Broward Boulevard Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 954-831-8900 www.sheriff.org



October 6, 2017

Norman Foster, Director
Office of Management and Budget
Broward County Governmental Center
115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 404
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Mr. Foster:

In order to assist the Broward Sheriff's Office in closing their financial records for Fiscal Year 2017, it is requested that the Board of County Commissioners approve the following budget re-allocation.

To:

Regional Communications Personnel Services

\$ 600,000

From:

Regional Administration Operating

\$ 600,000

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Sincerely,

A/Major Jonathan Appel #7206

Colonel Tom Harrington
Department of Administration

TH:DEP:krh

CC:

Colonel Stephen Kinsey, Undersheriff Ron Gunzberger, General Counsel

Robert Pusins, Executive Director, Community Services Lisa Zarazinski, Director, Regional Communications

Director Dafne E. Perez, BSO Office of Management and Budget